Chama Petroleum Company

Exploraton and Proouction
P.O. Box 31405

5447 Glen Laxes Lrive
Dallas Texas 75231
214-733-1778

August 9, 1985

REGISTERED MAIL

Mr. Weaver

New Mexico 0Oil Conservation Division
Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Re: Morrison Com #1i

Dear: Mr. Weaver:

This letter is to advise you that the pilot for

the well as referenced above cannot be seen without
a close inspection of the flare unit. Our pumper

is Roger Kingerey who works for Gray Pumping Service
and we have no reason to believe that he handled

the well anything but correctly. He has advised
that our pilot does and is working correctly.

Please be aware that this well does not always produce
gas, therefore, it does not always produce a visible
gas flare, however, since there are continuing
complaints from a resident in the area of a gas smell,
we have gone to the expense of digging a pit and have
laid a flow line, in addition to the work already done

on the auto pilot, so that this situation will not occur
in the future.

If this resident continues to report gas odor, we would
like to request either her home or the other wvarious
pipelines in the area be checked for gas leaks.

Sincerely,

CHAMA PETROLEUM COMPANY

yd

Mark K. Nearburg
Landman

MKN/srs



